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GUAM HOUSING AND URBAN RENEWAL AUTHORITY

For Immediate Release

Media Contact: Michael J. Duenas, GHURA Executive Director
Telephone: 671.475.1378

Email: mjduenas@ghura.org

Date: September 21, 2018

SUBIJECT: Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program Lottery

The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority will be accepting online pre-
applications for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program starting 8 am
(ChST), October 1, 2018 through 5 pm (ChST), October 5, 2018. GHURA will
randomly select 1,800 pre-application through an electronic lottery system to

establish a two-year waiting list.

Pre-applications will only be accepted online via www.ghura.org. Interested

families are encouraged to apply. Families may apply anywhere Internet access is
available. Every applicant will have the same chances of being selected. Where or

when you apply will not make a difference.

For more information about the lottery program, please call 475-1330. Persons
with disabilities requiring special accommodation and/or those requiring
additional information regarding the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program

may contact GHURA at 475-1330; 477-9851; 475-1338 or 475-1375.
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